
 
 
From: Phyl Sugden >  
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 3:17 PM 
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Wisbech Mega Incinerator Application. Interested Party Reference No. 20032977 
 

We remain strongly opposed to the proposed Wisbech incinerator. The Wisbech site, 
which is very close to three local schools and residential areas,  is the wrong location 
for such a facility  which will release poisonous particle pollutants over Wisbech and 
its environs. The further disruption by Medworth of over 300 lorry movements per 
day, 7 days a week to access this site will, of course, clog up the local roads and 
produce their own injurious levels of pollution. 
 
We also question the need for further waste incineration capacity. We should focus 
on reducing waste and recycling to help meet important nature and climate goals. 
 
We do hope the health and well-being of Wisbech and surrounding villages will not 
be ignored in the Secretary of State's decision. 
 
on behalf of 
 
Robert and Phyllis Sugden 
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